
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter 378  Friday 23rd   March  2018 

 

We were pleased to welcome two members of the NSPCC into school on Monday to present 

their Speak Out Stay Safe programme via separate KS1 and KS2 assemblies and workshops 

with Years 5 and 6. Madeleine and Joan (and Buddy the speech bubble) from the NSPCC were 

very impressed with our pupils and how they interacted with the assemblies and workshop 

activities.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Nursery and Reception classes welcomed a special visitor into school on Tuesday morning.  

Mrs McGettigan, one of our parents is a nurse and she gave up her time to come into school to 

work with the children.  The children thoroughly enjoyed her input, especially having a go with 

authentic medical equipment.  Thank you Mrs McGettigan. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On Thursday the school was a riot of colour when we held our rescheduled World Book Day. It 

was fantastic to see Mary Poppins, Harry Potter, Matilda, (Fantastic) Mr Fox, Dorothy from Oz 

and so many other characters from books working and playing together throughout the day. The 



staff too got involved with the fun.  Colin Wyatt, a local illustrator worked with children 

throughout the dayðas one boy put it: ñHeôs inspired me!ò 

 

Miss Furby our English Subject Leader has been working extremely hard with staff and pupils to 

rekindle a love of reading and books throughout the school and to reinvigorate the teaching of 

reading across all our classes.  She will be writing out to all parents to keep you abreast of 

developments.  She would like to say a huge, ñThank you,ò to all the children and family 

members for making Book Day such a success.  She is also grateful to all the children who took 

the time to enter the competitions she organised.  Colin Wyatt judged all the entries during 

lunchtime.  

 

Mrs Hill, one of our governors, conducted a monitoring visit throughout yesterday morning.  Her 

focus was on reading and she met with children from different classes to discuss E.R.I.C. and 

other aspects of reading in our school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 Nursery class (and an unruly Dalmatian puppy)                             A selection of competition entries 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Colin Wyatt inspiring future illustratorsé                                         éand the fruits of their labour 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             

 

 

 Miss Furby and Year 1                                                                        Competition winners 
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 The Gryffindor Common Room?                                                                     Colin Wyatt meets the BFG 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 Book characters in Year 4                                                               Dobby the house elf leads a session                                                              

 


